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Launch Campaign Newsletter #10 – Friday, 29. June 2018 

 
MPO OBC software has been successfully 
loaded and validated. MLI activities are on 
going. S/C has been positioned in two 
different orientations for reaction wheel 
maintenance, which has been completed as 
well. 

 
After completion of MTM Xe tanks 
drying using Argon, the Xe tanks have 
been evacuated over 4 days. 
Preparations for the Xe tank fuelling 
including safety inspection have been completed. Xe tank loading is on going. 

 
MPPE sensor cleaning on MMO and side 
panel integration has been completed. Short 
functional test of MMO has been successfully 
performed. MMO hand-over meeting was 
held on Friday. 
 
MOSIF Mandatory Inspection Point (MIP) 
has been completed as 
preparation for the mating 
with MMO. 
 

Despite strong security measures at CSG, a lizard (without 
badge) managed to enter the clean room. The lizard has been 
detected and caught immediately. The animal has been released 
alive to the nature. 
 
 


